NEWPORT MASONIC LODGE # 118
Stated Meeting, APRIL 14,2025 A.D., 6025 A.L.

Worshipful Master WB Al Rieder SR. Warden WB John Hawthorne
JR. Warden WB Hunter Pettit SR. Deacon WB Doug Senn
JR. Deacon WB John Barron Treasurer WB John Hawthorne
Secretary BR Stephen Ingram SR. Steward
JR. Steward Marshall
Chaplain RWB Frank Spevak Tyler WB Bob Bay
LE©O
OPENING

Call to order at 708 Pm, opened lodge at 715 pm in the 3 degree with 12 Brethren in attendance.
Pledge and Prayer recited.
INTRODUCTION OF GUESTS AND PAST MASTERS
completed

MINUTES, TREASURERS, BLDG REPORTS
March 10" minutes approved
Treasurers report read and approved.

COMMUNICATIONS
Received another bill from our insurance company, pd and will be looking for a different company for
2026.
Property taxes will be pd in full,the amount of 4,908.00
Scout troop#83 would like to use our bldg. for fund raising events. John Hawthorne or Stephen Ingram
will handle all requests.
PETITIONS
Mr. Daniel Johnson petition has been accepted
INVESTIGATIONS
Danny Johnson has been read and voting in the affirmed has been completed
NONE
COMMITTEE REPORTS
March 16™ pancake breakfast information was read
Garden in the Park will be on May 3", no information yet.
Table Lodge is going along nicely date is May 16" at The Lost Spur
BR. Steve Ingram reminded The WM and The SW the importance of submitting articles for Focus
newsletter




OLD BUSINESS
Larry Bounds, Christian Rheault have been dropped from our lodge for NPD.
5 other members still owe for 2025.

NEW BUSINESS
WB James Wallin has received the Firefighter of the year award and has been promoted to Engineer
with the St. Paul Park Fire Deptment.

PRESENTATION

L.E.O.
Presentation done by RWB Frank Spevak
CLOSING
Lodge was closed in due form and harmony at 8:46 pm

Fraternally,

Stephen M. Ingram
Stephen M. Ingram/Secretary
Newport Lodge #118
ingramsrm@gmail.com
651-757-8046




